
 

February 2, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mark Kahrs, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 286-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kahrs: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2146 by Representative Ward 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2146 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2146 would amend existing law concerning county election officers to prohibit any 

county election officer from employing a member of the officer’s household or a family member 

in the county clerk’s office or the county election commissioner’s office. 

 

 According to the Kansas Association of Counties, passage of HB 2146 would have no 

fiscal effect on the counties. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


